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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Workshops 
 
We have held several workshops over the last two weeks: phonics 
workshop for Reception and Year 1 parents; Mathletics and 
TTRockstars workshop for Year 2 and 3 parents; and MyOn and 
SpellingFrame workshop for Year 3 parents. 
 
If you missed the workshops and didn’t get the information sheets already sent by 
text,  please email our admin team in the  school office who will be able to  send the 
documents to you. 
 
PE uniform  
 
Our PE uniform consists of: 
Plain white T-shirt or school polo shirt, plain shorts, trainers or plimsolls.  
A plain pair of tracksuit/jogging bottoms, without a logo, are also useful 
for outdoor activities during the winter. 
We do not  allow football jerseys or branded tracksuits to be worn for 
PE, or other sporting events. Children should wear their PE kit to school 
on their PE day.  
 
Year 6 Secondary School Transition 
 
If you are a parent/carer of a child in year 6, you will have received a letter inviting 
you to a meeting next Thursday which will further  inform you about how to apply 
for a place at secondary school. A representative, Marion Smilie, from the Haringey 
school admissions team is leading the meeting and will be able to answer any 
questions you have in regards to this process. If you are unable to attend this 
meeting, please be aware that the deadline for applying for a secondary school place 
is Thursday 31st October 2024.  
 
Sports 
 
Cross Country - Monday 23rd September 
Our Cross Country team traveled to New River 
to take part in the Haringey Schools Cross 
Country Championship. It was a great 
experience for the year 5 and 6s runners who 
were selected. A muddy and wet route didn’t 
stop them from going out and doing their best, with some brilliant results across the 
team.  
 
Well done to Tuppy, Nahla, Alice, Livia, Nell, Emma, Sylvie, Anouk, Elena, Sofi, Eren, 
Caleb, Angelos, Ethan, Daniel, Kellan, Donai, Ariel, Sami, Ben, Calum and Zac 
 
Football - Thursday 26th September 
It was an impressive first football tournament of the year for our 
year 5 & 6 boys. Losing one game out of the ten played is a huge 
achievement and we are all really proud of the results. Won 4, 
drawn 5 and lost 1, narrowly missing out on the quarter finals. 
Well done to Eren, Caleb, Jojo, Zac, Ethan, Daniel, Kellan and 
Angelos 

Windows 
 
The windows team have been 
working hard to make some re-
medial repairs to the roof and 
brickwork of the Junior School. 
Now they have finished, the 
scaffolding is due to come down 
early next week. Many of you 
will have noticed scaffolding 
being erected to the Pemberton 
Road face of the Infant building  
in readiness for new windows to 
be installed here. This may mean 
that some Key Stage 1 classes 
will need to spend a few days 
learning in a 
different part of 
the school; we 
will keep rele-
vant parents/
carers updated.  

Vacancies 

We are excited to announce that 
our after School Club provision, 
The Green, needs a new play 
worker to join our friendly team.  

If you are interested in applying 
or know anyone that is, please 
see here for more information: 
South Harringay School | Vacan-
cies 
(southharringayschools.co.uk)  

 Black History Month 
 
This is a link to variety of 
events being organised across 
Haringey which you may be 
interested in.  

https://southharringayschools.co.uk/about-us/about-shs/vacancies/
https://southharringayschools.co.uk/about-us/about-shs/vacancies/
https://southharringayschools.co.uk/about-us/about-shs/vacancies/
https://new.haringey.gov.uk/leisure-parks-culture/culture/black-history-haringey-365/black-history-haringey-365-events
https://new.haringey.gov.uk/leisure-parks-culture/culture/black-history-haringey-365/black-history-haringey-365-events
https://new.haringey.gov.uk/leisure-parks-culture/culture/black-history-haringey-365/black-history-haringey-365-events
https://new.haringey.gov.uk/leisure-parks-culture/culture/black-history-haringey-365/black-history-haringey-365-events


Friends of South Harringay News 
 

Reception parents welcomed 

Reps for Friends of South Harringay (FOSH) met with new reception parents on Wednesday 25th September at The 
Salisbury. It was an opportunity to quiz FOSH on forthcoming fundraising events and how they can get involved. 

Thanks to those who came along to chat with us. We hope to see you as volunteers in the near future.  

 

FOSH NEEDS YOU! 

We're desperately seeking new core members to join us. Some key volunteers have moved onto new exciting per-
sonal and professional adventures leaving our very friendly team a little thin. 

Could you help with this year's calendar of fundraising events programming? Perhaps you'd like to lead on a particu-
lar event or you'd like to be the group's communications officer? We need a new Chair and are open to all types of 

flexible volunteering options to make it easy for you to manage e.g. job shares, term by term posts. 

 

If you're happy to lend a hand please email psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org or tell your class rep. 

 

Clubs 
We are pleased to announce our new round of clubs will be commencing from  Monday 30th September. 

There are still spaces available in the following clubs:  

 

• Monday Morning Y1 & Y2 Football Club (Girls Only) 

• Wednesday Morning Y1 & Y2 Olympic Club 

• Friday Morning Y1 & Y2 Striking & Fielding Club 

• Tuesday Morning Y3 to Y6 Football Club (Girls Only) 

• Friday After School Netball Y5 & Y6 Netball 

 

Please email the admin team if you would like to apply for a place for your child. 

 

 

 

Our super readers for last week: Evie 3W                    Our super readers for this week:  Valentina 3W 

     Hamish  4C                                         Billy  4P 

                                                         Thea 5E                                                                                Kenan 5E 

     Clemmie 6A                                                                         Vitor 6A & Savash 6M                     

Quiz master classes:   5 Magnolia                                      Quiz master classes:  4 Cherry                                 

 

 

Our mathletes for this week: Sami (5 Magnolia) 3090 points  

Our mathletes for last week: Theodore (2 Chestnut) 3570 points  

                         

 Our mathlete class for this week:  6 Maple   

Our mathlete class last week:  2 Ash 


